
SIS/CIR/2022-23/003                                                                                   6th April, 2022 
 
 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
This is to inform you that - 
• Parent orientation of UKG A and E will be held in the school (old building) on 
09.04.2022, Saturday, Time: 8:30 am. 
   Attendance is mandatory for both the parents. Please be on time. 
• Please note:  Those who have not yet collected the books for the new session, 
the last day for collection from school is 09.04.22. If you fail to do so, you have to 
collect it from the book vendor directly. 
• HRT mail ids won’t be operational from now on, for any queries or information 
kindly mail to this mail id. 
 
 
Thanks & regards, 
Headmistress 
 


